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I am writing on behalf of the thousands of unborn children who will never see the light of
 day because their parents choose to terminate the life of that child, even at full term
 pregnancy. We live in a schizophrenic society that will spend thousands of dollars saving
 the life of a premature baby but terminate the life of a full term child just because the
 parents have that choice. I hope you will carefully look at these new laws and consider the
 impact they will have, not only on the child and its parents, but also on a society that
 places so little value on the young, vulnerable and defenceless.

Yours faithfully
Elizabeth Scott
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